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The Legislative Council has formed a Select Committee to conduct an inquiry into the 

ownership of TasWater.  The Inquiry will examine the benefits and challenges associated 

with the Tasmanian Government’s proposal to take control of TasWater under State 

Government ownership. 

 

The Inquiry will be conducting public hearings in Launceston on Wednesday 13 September 

and Hobart on Thursday 14 September. 

 

A list of witnesses will be circulated on the Committee website as soon as it is finalised. 

 

 

For further information: Hon Rosemary Armitage MLC –(03) 6212 2353 
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